
Backcountry Horsemen of California
San Joaquin Sierra Unit

Board Meeting Aug. 3, 2021

Call to order: 6:35
Flag salute
Roll Taken: President: Joe Kaminski, Vice President: Ruth Cramer, Secretary:
Carol Kaminski, Treasurer: Gary Van Sickle
Directors: Sue Van Sickle, Jan Mikkelson, Marcee Hansen, Debbie
MeDougald, Past President Duane Peverill
Minutes review and approved: 1st Duane, Sue 2nd.
Correspondence:
Treasurer report:
Committee reports:
Education:
Membership:
Newsletter: Articles due Aug 20. Looking for articles.
Public Lands: Jose`Basin - open
Sunshine: Jim Dixon - Annie retired
Shaver Lake: Ruth to meet with Patrick Hansen for poker ride.

Reservations coming in.
Big Meadows: Toilet pumping bill received.
Old Business 1. Poker Ride - auction items needed. Board voted to

spend $200. Marcee to purchase. Duane 1st, Debbie 2nd. Passed.
Gary and Sue to bring tables. Duane to provide bags for poker
tickets. Gary to provide raffle tickets. Water bottles in ice chest

at
horse camp. Pat - chili beans. Cara to haul toilets.
2. Rendezvous - $100 check to High Sierra to sponsor belt buckle
for Trail Challenge. Ruth 1st, Duane 2nd. Passed. Duane to

send
blast stating need for Rendezvous help. Rendezvous meeting
Aug. 3. Joe to check on Health certificates for food vendors.
3. Trailer law update - no opposition. Mathis said no

opposition.
Should pass.

2021 Events



Aug. 21 Shaver Lake Poker Ride
Sept. 11 Memorial Ride location- Big Meadows/ Dessert auction

to be held.
Oct. 7-11 Coastal Mounted Ride (non-club)
RENDEVZOUS Oct. 29-31.
Nov. 6 Election meeting
Dec. 11 Christmas dinner
2. Rendezvous Help needed.
3. Trailer law change - passed 1st committee.

New Business

Next meeting Sept.7,2021
Adjorn 7:15 Ruth 1st, Duane 2nd


